
Our comrades in the tunnels of Zap and Metîna are
fighting against the occupying Turkish army - we call on
all our friends to show them: We stand by their side!

Comrades from all parts of the world are taking part in the resistance
against the Turkish army and defending humanity against the forces of
NATO and, its lapdog, the Turkish state. With their new tactics of refined
tunnel warfare, mobile guerrilla units – or “ghost guerillas” as
commander Murat Karayilan called them – and the use of drones by the
guerrilla air defense units, the guerilla have destroyed the plans of the
Turkish state.

“Any form of action carried out in other parts of the world
is a great source of morale for our friends at the front.
Even a simple protest march, has a motivating effect.”

Our friends in the mountains will launch revolutionary operations this  
winter, to take advantage of the favourable weather condition. In
anticipation of this we will make a small but meaningful contribution:

Let's show our comrades on the front lines in the struggle against state,
power and violence that, wherever we are, we are advancing the
revolution and standing shoulder to shoulder with the guerrillas for a
better world!

Send a message from your organisation or location to the mountains
of guerilla. Use the proposed slogans below, write your message and
get creative: use banners, stencils, graffiti, stickers

From Paris to the freedom fighters in Kurdistan: Bijî Gerîla!
From Rise4Rojava to the freedom fighters in Kurdistan: You are a light in the
darkness!
From Brazil to the freedom fighters in Kurdistan: Serkeftin an Serkeftin!

Send us pictures and videos of your actions until 1 October 2024
to: riseup4rojava@riseup.net

We will then forward your actions directly to our comrades in the
mountains of Kurdistan.

As one comrade who fought in the mountains told us:

www.riseup4rojava.org


